Together we will be the best we can be.
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Every term we send questionnaires out to our parents to evaluate how the school is doing.  We use this information along with feedback from conversations with parents, staff and pupils to identify what we need to improve on in the school.  Here are the 3 main goals that we want to achieve in the coming year:
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Kirkriggs Primary School Improvement Plan 2019/20


Parent Summary





We want to improve family engagement and the range and type of family learning programmes that we offer.


We plan to do this by:


Consulting parents about the type of activities that they would like to attend.


Providing curricular workshops for families, particularly in Literacy, numeracy and digital learning.


Providing a range of support from partners including our school family worker to ensure that families can access a variety of supports that will enhance their lives and improve outcomes.
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           Family Learning





We want to ensure that we raise attainment so that learners can achieve their full potential.


We plan to do this by:


Using assessment data effectively to plan learners’ next steps in learning.


Improve our system for tracking children’s progress year after year.


Making time for staff to talk about progress and share consistent standards of learning levels.
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Learning, teaching and assessment
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Raising attainment and achievement





You can find our school improvement plan (Sip) on our website or if you contact the school then we are happy to send you home a full length copy.





We want to improve the quality of learning, teaching and assessment.


We plan to do this by:


Training staff to use new assessments that will give us a more accurate picture of pupil’s learning.


Introducing a new planning format that enables us to plan effectively to meet the needs of all pupils.


Focusing on increasing the pace and challenge of learning for our pupils.









